
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 11:17 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Christine Quinlan

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We are opposed to the proposal to eliminate the seasonal designation. We fall into the low density category which
means we will see a very significant increase in our hydro bill. Our delivery charges are very rarely less than the
cost of the electricity provided. We use hydro year round and live next door to several year round residents.  Will
full time residents still have different rates than the former seasonal resident.

-- Attachment --




